
 
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission.  Post until Jan. 3, 2026 

SAFETY RECALL 
 

PREDATOR 2000-WATT POWER STATION  
(SKU 70084; UPC # 193175488718)  

 
 

IN EMERGENCY POWER SUPPLY (EPS) MODE, THE POWER STATION’S AC 
OUTLET RECEPTACLE MAY RESULT IN A POTENTIAL REVERSE POLARITY 

EFFECT AND PRESENT A SHOCK HAZARD WHEN USED WITH CERTAIN 
APPLIANCES. 

 
STOP USING THESE POWER STATIONS IMMEDIATELY (EVEN IF YOU 
HAVE NOT EXPERIENCED THE HAZARD).  RETURN THE POWER STATION 
TO YOUR LOCAL HARBOR FREIGHT TOOLS RETAIL STORE FOR 
INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO RECEIVE A REPLACEMENT. 
 
 

           
                                               
 

Power Stations were sold at Harbor Freight Tools retail locations nationwide from 
February 2025 through April 2025. The Power Stations subject to this recall can be 

identified by checking the item number (70084) and the UPC number (193175488718) 
found on the product or the packaging. Other models of the Power Station are not 

impacted. 
Harbor Freight Tools is contacting all known purchasers directly. 

For more information, please call Harbor Freight Tools at (800) 444-3353 
Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. PT, or email 

recall@harborfreight.com. 


